NORTHWEST STUDENT BULLETIN

June 5, 1962

There will be a missionary council meeting at 7:00 a.m. Thursday morning.
All council members should be present because we will be finishing all
business,

* * *

All library books will be due this Wednesday and may then be renewed one
day at a time till Friday.

* ¥ ¥

Library fines are to be paid this week. Any fines of $1.00 or more which
are not paid by Wednesday will be transferred to the main office and must
be paid there.

* ¥ %

Those who feel that they are eligible for student help in missionary
activity are to present a written statement to ILarry Bjur before Thursday
morning stating the amount needed, what organization you are under, the
nature of your activity and how long you will be engaged in this activity.
Filing of an application does not constitute authorization of payment.
Funds are disbursed by the council. The manner of distribution is also
determined by the council.

* ¥ *

A number of student books that were turned in to the library have been
placed in the administration building.

* * ¥
GRADE CARDS: The Registrar's office will mail out the spring quarter
grade cards on or about July 1. Library accounts must be paid before the

grade cards will be released. The library account should be paid before
leaving campus.

* ¥ *

If any graduating students would like some pointers on repairing worn=out
Bibles or other books, please feel free to stop at the library during one
of your free periods this week.



